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Marsalforn Swimming Area Hazards 

 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that from 
recent underwater surveys it has come to our attention that a number of sharp 
objects have been washed inwards into the swimming zone area. These foreign 
objects are at a depth of 3m and consist of metal and concrete construction 
material debris believed to derive from the old jetty which was destroyed during a 
storm. 
  
Transport Malta urges the swimmers to avoid the indicated area shown on chart 
attached.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chart affected: BA 211E 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 
 
 



 

 

 


